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Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us> 
To: Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us> 

Please add to public comment for Item 44 on tomorrow's agenda. Thank you. 

Jim Mitrisin 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
Ph. 530.621.5390 Main 
Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct 
Email jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us> 
Date: Mon, Jan 8, 2018 at 12:23 PM 
Subject: Re: 
To: Richard Trager <retrager@yahoo.com> 

Thank you, Richard, for your email. 
I will make sure that our Clerk of the Board sends the letter out to the other board members. 

Mon, Jan 8, 2018 at 12:29 PM 

I also wanted to let you know that we have been working on scheduling an evening meeting in Tahoe as soon as 
possible. We just confirmed that meeting for Wednesday, Feb. 7th at City Hall (the airport) from 6 - 9 pm. I hope you 
can make that meeting. For tomorrow's meeting, it will be taped and then broadcast on our website. You can view the 
meeting at: www.edcgov.us/BOS then go to the page for our agenda on January 9th - you can watch it live or view it at 
a later time beginning this Thursday. 
Thank you again, 
Sue 

On Sat, Jan 6, 2018 at 12:43 PM, Richard Trager <retrager@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Supervisors Frentzen and Novasel: 

I understand there is to be a vote regarding a temporary moratorium on the issuance of new VHR permits. I am a 
homeowner and full-time resident in the Meadow Heights subdivision in the county area of South Lake Tahoe. I'm 
unable to attend the January 9 meeting, otherwise I'd be there to express my concerns in person. I strongly support 

· any proposal that would halt further VHR permit approvals in our area. I know you've heard all the issues before:
noise, traffic, overcrowding, safety, obnoxious/drunken behavior, commercial enterprises in R1 zones destroying quality
of life, etc., so I'll spare you further details here. Suffice it to say I'd like my name added to the growing number of
those who want to see this practice halted, and eventually, come to an end. I also believe if a hearing were held in
South Tahoe, there would be a large turnout of folks who share my concerns, and much more. I don't think it can be
overstated how much opposition there is here to VHR's.

I encourage all due urgency, as behemoth homes (motels) are being built all over town, and particularly because two 
huge spec homes are currently under construction in my immediate area. They are more than twice the square footage 
of most, and tower over all, of the homes in the surrounding neighborhood. They are ridiculously, if not obscenely, out 

' of place, and will no doubt be marketed as potential vacation rentals. 

Please share this with the rest of the Board, and if at all possible, have it read for members of the public in attendance. 

https://mail .google .com/mail/u/O/?ui=2&ik=53be9db64f&jsver=veKVOpjl DTc.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th= 160d776e6ea20a66&siml= 160d776e6ea2... 1 /2 



1/8/2018 

i 

! Thank you in advance,

Richard Trager

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

Sue Novasel, County Supervisor 
District V, Lake Tahoe to Pollock Pines 
County of El Dorado 
530.621.6577 
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